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Product Retirement 
Notification 
 

Synrad Flyer 3D Scan Head Retirement 

Novanta is retiring production of the Synrad Flyer 3D Scan Head. Retirement  

notifications were originally distributed in May 2021 and final Synrad Flyer 3D orders  

were to be placed before 31 December 2021. Novanta has decided to extend this final 

order date by six months to 30 June 2022. Novanta will continue servicing and 

supporting these products for 2 years after the retirement date, or until 30 June 2024. 

 

 

A replacement scan head for the Synrad Flyer 3D is currently in design. Please contact 

your local Novanta account manager if you are interested in the replacement product, or 

if you have any questions about the Synrad Flyer 3D scan head retirement. 

 

Americas & Asia Pacific 

Novanta Headquarters 

Bedford, USA 

P +1-781-266-5700 

Photonics@Novanta.com 

Europe, Middle East, Africa  

Novanta Europe GmbH 

Wackersdorf, Germany 

P +49-9431-7984-0 

Milan, Italy 

P +39-039-793-710 

Photonics@Novanta.com 

China 

Novanta Sales & Service Center 

Shenzhen, China 

P +86-755-8280-538 

Suzhou, China 

P +86-512-6283-7080 

Photonics.China@Novanta.com 

Japan 

Novanta Service & Sales Office 

Tokyo, Japan 

P +81-3-5753-2460 

Photonics.Japan@Novanta.com 

©2021 Novanta Corporation. All Rights Reserved. 


